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Lebanon Country Club
Thursday, April 12,1990
10:00 am. Board of Directors Meeting
10:30 Registration

11:30 Program; Dr. Harper-"Pros and Cons of Sand Topdressing”
12:00 Noon- Lunch; Sandwiches (cheese, ham, turkey, beef)
Coleslaw, Potato Salad, Stuffed Shells, Fruit cup, Ice cream-$11.00
Cash bar is available-Golf attire
1:00p.m. Shotgun-Full Handicap Tournament-Carts $10.60 per seat

- (Shower facilities are available)
Call Superintendents Jeff Fry's shop 273-1944 or his home 274-6004
Everyone must have a reservsation-no exceptions

Research at Lebanon Country Club
has determined that Mr. Alexander
Findlay was the original designer of
Lebanon C.C.(but not the puilder) The
course was opened in 1821 as a 9
hole course, which is currently the
tack nine holes. Several years later
the front 9 holes were built. During

_ the past recent years their has been
much renovation to the front 9 holes
to blend with the same design
characteristics as the back
Lebanon C.C. is a typical example of
a course built in the 1920's, with
approx. 6300 yds, small tees ard
greens that average less than 4500
sq ft and a variety of waonderful old
trees.

Jeff Fry -has been the
Superintendent of Lebanon Country
Club since 1987 Prior to being a
superintendent he was the assistant
superintendent at Carlisle Country
Club as well as being a grounds
person. Jeff is a 1985 P3U Graduate
from Turfgrass Management. He is
married to Wanda and has a dog Max
{(he is a dependent).
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ALLIED NOTES .
GCSAA Oriando Conference Election Results;

Vice President...Steve Cadenelli (N.J.) 2849 Director...Joe Baity (Oh.) 2699
Bitl Roberts (M) 1747 Chuck Clark (CO.31157
Cecil Johnson (FL)Withdrew
Charlie Passios (MA.) 2196
Bill Roberts (M1.) 3498
Randy Zidik (PA.) 4245
Randy Zidik received nearly all the votes cast for director. A great
tribute to a fine man and a great statel
The Allied Suite was noisy, as usual. We set @ new record for hotel
security visits - 5 on the first night! Everyone had a good time.
The Allied presented a letter to Randy Zidik which included nominations
of potential commitiee appointees along with their credentials. We are
- the 1st state to do s0 and this was well received by GCSAA.
Mark Monahan, Pocono TGA, will handle the golf tournament. {f you have
ideas, call him.

PETES TURF TIPS ..o Dr . Peter Landschoot, PSU Extension

Anthracnose Basal Stem Rot~ on poa annua greens, leaves turn yellow to
orange to red, crown looks black under a hand lens. Don't spray fungicide.
Treat with a light application of nitrogen.

Crabgrass Pre-emergent Applications. You are not too late! Frost wﬂl Kill
any germinated crabgrass from the early warm spell.

Black Turfgrass Ataenius aduits have been observed in the Central Pa. area. If
you see adults you will see grubs in May. :

Membership Report;

The following people have applied for membership into our Rssociation.

iT no writien ob jections are received within 7 days, they wiii be received
into our Association at our next meeting:

Richard C. Hersh Faron J. Stoops
Grace-Sierra Hort. Product Co. Chambersburg C.C
Charies E. Stone Jr. Harry L. Grove i}
Monroe Valley 6.C. Waynesboro 6.C.
Stan Hoynitski )
Lykens Dalley Public §.C. i FHIRIHREOR S A FRHRH R %%

13 ‘Lesco S00's’, new engines,
refurbished units, all with less
than 600 hours use, $4000 each.
Call- Marty  Nadenichek  at
(301)469-7351,
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a ® Turf and
fiSher son O;]rrtamental
C»omm.ny; mnc. Pesticides

THE "GREEN INDUSTRY” SUPPLIER & Fertilizers

MEETING THE NEEDS OF GOLF COURSES
ARBORISTS, LAWN CARE APPLICATORS, ETC. ® Seed & Mulch

Blue Ridrge Peat Farms
R.D. 'Box 2G2A

White Haven Pa. 1866

717) 443
JAMES M. BREUNINGER, Ph.D. 237 East King Street ( ) 9596

Sales Representative Malvern, Pennsylvania . . .
Office - Residence (215) 380-0722 (215) 644-3300 - 3301 Topdressing, Sand, Potting Soil

Gene Evans
The J.B. Beker Company
PO.Box 1189 Greg Bingeman
York Pa. 17022 Technical Represeniative

(717) 848-1501

Peiletized Limestone
Warren Mellinger

ProTurt Division

The O.M. Scott & Sons Company
109 Snyder Street (P.0. Box 363)
Shamokin Dam, PA 17876
Telephone: 717/743-7652

Ferge Ine.
White Harsh , MO, 21162

Top Dressing, Bunkep Sand, Computerized
Blended Soi!rﬂixes

Jeff Lacaur
{301} 335-3700

717/624-2900

ly Co. Inc.
Lawn & 80 PRIy ¢ )
P.0. Bex 447

Phoeninville, Pa. 19460
1-800-362-5650

Turf Equipment, Chemichls & Fertilizers



Home 717-646-0978

Office  717-646-1533
or

1-800-338-1466

PAR-MAR CARS, INC.
Used Golf Cars & Turf Equipment & Parts
Turf Supplies
Alaska Coal Stoker Stoves

Don Hollinger

Sales Representative
717-653-8215

PX0. Box 217

Parker R. Biery
Mark B. Biery

P.O. Box 74
Mt. Pocono, PA 18344

Mt. Joy, PA 17552

Bhiitade phialrfi-o™

4049 Landisville Road Box 865
Doylestown, Pa. 18901-0865

(213) 345-7200
Turf Equipment, lrrigation, Irrigation

JERSEY . TURF . SPECIALISTS

® Deep Tine Aerofying Services ®
The Sofution to Caompacted Soiis

Jack Montecalvo
(609) 567-9001

37A Elmtown Boulevard
Hammonton, N.J. 08037

CIBA-GEIGY

Turf & Omamental Depariment
Agricuttural Division
PO Box 18300

Greensboro, NG 274198300
919 547 1160
Fax: 919 547 1164

Sam Quattrocchi
Area Representative
Specialty Products Sales

PRO-LAWN PRODUGTS INC.

P.0. Box 4908
Syracuse, NY 13221

Mark Jirak

Sales Specialist

1502 Cardiff Terrace
Wast Chesler, PA 18380
215 363 6181

Sterilized
A Top Dressing

1-800-899-SOIL (7845

Egypt_Far-ms top dressing is formulaied especially for your area to

specifications recommendad by feading univarsities and testing

laboratories.

s Computarized blending of s0ll mixturas.

» Custom on-site soll blending and testing with a portable
computerized blender.

s Bunker Sands * AQUA-AID®  » Canadian Sphagnum Peat

Elanco Products Company,
A Division of Eli Lilly and Company

B Samantha Court, AG 3
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17112
{(7T17)469-7741

Ron Olson
Poeone Turd

P.0. Box 372
Horsham Pa. 19044

(215) 672-9214
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The following person is seeking
employment as a superintendent or
assistant superintent.

Steven J. Sump

40 G.P.A student at Michigan State
(graduate 1990) Turfgrass Mgt.
Prograrm. Has previous experience
on golf courses and member of Mich.
otate Univ. Turfgrass Club and
G.CSAA For a copy of complete
resume contact Steve at;

(517) 269-7339 or (517) 269-6703
or Patti at (717) 761-5404.

Editors Note

The Professional Lawn Care
Association of Pa. had their Ist
Organizational meeting in January.
This is long overdue action. Now we
have another association to [obby
for or against legislation. Also this
may bring some order to an often
disorderly vocation. Best wishes to
our fellow turf care managers

Untapped Resourses ||

In the March issue of the Greensheet Tony Goodley provided a directors
perspective encouraging each of us to share our experience and seek out the
experience of other Central Penn members. The sharing avenue was explored
during our winter meeting (outside temp. of 84%, ha ha). We received rave
reviews from GCSAA Director Randy Zidik. He commented on the quality of
subjects, but mostly on the quality of the speakers. He was surprised to learn
that many participants had never done this prior to the meeting.

Seeking out information from each other tends to be more neglected. This
usually happens during meetings, golf, etc. Unfortunately we put off using our
roster book and the telephone too often. it has been my experience that when
Called on, any member of this association will make every effort to answer
any and all questions. The telephone is a great tool, and it is a tremendous
way to gather information and guidance quickly, when it is vital to your needs.

The last untapped resource is involvement in the state and national
associations. | have been fortunate to be able to participate at both these
levels. The fellowship and friendship is amazing. You find that our business is
basically the same nationwide. Again the information and experience is out
there but each of us must take the "bull by the horns” and seek it out. 1t does
take more time to participate outside the local area, but the rewards of
expanded horizons, increased know!edge, and tremendous friendship are there.

How do you participate? Regularly attend local meetings, volunteer your
service to the association, run for the board of directors, attend state and
nationai functions. Get your face out and become recognizable.

I'f you are sincerely interested you will naturally grow. That is the
point--your personal growth. It isn't tied to.the quality of our turf. It is tied
to our chatacter. Seek out knowledge and wisdom rrom others and grow

personally.

As the newsletter editor, | ask each member to contribute any pertment

information for our mutual benefit.

Sincerely,
Samuel R. Snyder Vil, CGCS



QUR PERMANENT RESERVATION LiST 1S AS FOLLOWS; PLEASE BE SURE TO
MAKE YOU CANELATION IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND, OR YOU WILL BE

BILLED.

Jay Angelo Mark Jacobs
Mike Benedict Jim Jones,CGCS
Donald Benner Dale Kintzer

Bob Beyer,CGCS - Tom Kintzer
Greg Borzok Ronald Krick
James Carville ~ Lavern Krout
John Chassard Jeff Lacour
Charles Crawford ' John Mc Cormick
Thomas Drayer James Miltler
Greg Fantuzzi Warren Mellinger
Jeff Fry Kenneth Pepple
Rick Funk _ David Rafferty
John Gehman -Bill Riden

Tony Geodley,CGCS Donald Robitzer
Mike Heckman David WeitzelCGCS
Donald Hollinger Scott Wentling

Terry Howard

Remember our Commercial Members

The Greensheet has in a attempt to raise funds for upgrading, began to
allow commercial members 1o advertise.

The response has been fantastic! Our commercial members aiways are
ready to help out the Association. We, in turn, should give them
condideration and appreciation for this spirit.

Support these businesses. They support you.

Thank Youlll : . -
A Thank you to Randy Zidik for taking the time from his busy schedule to
particapate in our Winter Educational Meeting.

A special thank you to Henry Nixon for his personal contribution to the
Greensheet. We appreciate your support.

Thank you to Superintendent Mike May frof West Shore Country Club and
all of the Country Club's staff for making our Winter Educational Meeting
run so smoothly. '



